
From: Jerome Thiel
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW); ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR
Subject: BCIWUA DNS 16-060 comments
Date: Friday, October 21, 2016 2:42:50 PM

Hello Gwen / Lisa
I have contacted Martin Walther in the DOE dam safety office. He is
 working with our local engineer and our water master to define a spillway
 design to handle future flows and comply with flood safety. They are
 currently waiting for results from Nelson Geotechnical. We hired this firm
 to take soil samples around the immediate area for compaction qualities
 and from those results, Martin will make recommendations on what
 materials should be used and in what manner they should be layered and
 mixed. Once this completed, he will stamp our repair project drawings as
 DOE certified and this will be the criteria that our contractor will follow in
 rebuilding the spillway on lake #5. I will keep you updated as these items
 are completed.

Thank You
Jerome Thiel
BCIWUA President

102 Benson Creek Drive
Twisp, WA 98856
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